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As in past years the Highlands Elementary School Parent Advisory Council has successfully raised funds for variety of activities and books to support our school and children’s learning.

In September 2008, the HPAC approved a spending budget of $81,930, which includes reading resources for the library, guided reading, overnight books, computers and playground. We also continued with our learning assistant training tools and performing arts. The HPAC is also ensuring that unused funds be placed in contingency account for our new school.

 We once again received a gaming grant from the Provincial Government of $8,020.00 to be used to purchase books for our school.

This year has been a busy year for everyone including myself (with now working outside of the home) and if it was not for the help of our wonderful Assistant Treasure I am sure I would be completely gray. We are very fortunate to have Jennifer Williams continue on as Assistant Treasurer and provide support for the Treasury position. 

Highlands is an exceptional school with warm caring environment for our children that will hopefully transfer into the new school in September. Without the wonderful parents support and their involvement in the school activities and fundraisers our school would not flourish as it has. 

 Best Regards,

Cynthia Ellacott

Treasurer – Highlands Parent Advisory Council
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